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Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 17th March 2017
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Fetcham Park,
Lower Road, Fetcham,
Surrey KT22 9HD


Have a great weekend,

Mrs Fine, Miss Morris and Miss Castles 
Our Learning This Week


We have continued with our book, ‘The Heart and the Bottle’, this week and found out why the girl has put her heart in a bottle.  Following a series of lessons on using abstract nouns to describe feelings, finding interesting synonyms and plotting a graph of emotions, Year 4 have been writing character descriptions based on the characters in the story.


In Maths, the children have been learning more about time, in particular how to convert between the 12 hour and 24 hour clocks.  They have also been learning how to calculate time periods using a time line.


In Science, we have been examining how to use classification keys to help group, identify and name a variety of living things.  The children have created some wonderful branch diagrams starting with questions like:  ‘Does it live in the sea?’ and ‘Is it a cartoon animal?’   Can you guess which living creatures the question in the picture is classifying? – ‘Are they wearing jumpers?’





Homework


There are spellings to learn for homework this week – they are all words where the grapheme ‘ear’ is pronounced in different ways, eg. ‘heard’ and ‘tearful’.  Please learn them for a test next week and use them to write 5 sentences in your homework book.


Maths homework is, once more, on the Mathletics website.  There are two sets of questions which concentrate on calculating periods of time.  Some children can find this a difficult concept as the time line does not jump in 1s and 10s but in 1s (minutes) and 60s (hours).  Please help your child with these homework problems as learning how to calculate time intervals is a crucial life skill.


Please continue to read with your child – we  love to see their comments in their Reading Records – thank you very much for your support and encouragement in this area.
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Dates for your Diary


Red Noses can be purchased in school all next week - £1


Parents’ Evenings – Mon 20th-Wed 22nd March, 3.30-6pm


Red Nose Day – Fri 24th March 


PTFA Easter Egg Hunt - Mon 27th March


Easter Service, Christ Church – Tues 28th March


Easter Garden Exhibition – Thurs 30th Mar


Violin Showcase – Fri 31st March, 9am











